
 
 

The Social Welfare Department (SWD) has launched the Special Needs Trust (SNT) 
service, to help manage assets of the parents with children with special needs under a trust, so 
their assets will be used for meeting the long-term daily needs of their children after their 
passing. 

 
The SNT Office will collaborate with Watchdog to organize two thematic talks to 

introduce SNT service to the parents, the details are as follows: 
 

 
1st Thematic talk  
(conducted in Cantonese) 

2nd Thematic talk 
(conducted in English) 

Date 23 March 2022 (Wednesday) 1 April 2022 (Friday) 
Time 10:30am-12:00noon 10:30am-12:00noon 
Target Parents / relatives of a person with special needs and other interested parties 
Format Zoom Video Conference 
Fees Free of charge 

Content 
 Background of SNT and service objective 
 Service content 
 Application procedure 

 
Interested parents please complete the reply slip and return to SNT Office by email or fax 

on or before 16 March 2022 (Wednesday), or contact 2116 5308 for enrollment. The zoom 
ID and password will be sent to the participants two working days prior to the talk.  

 

For enquiries, please contact the SNT Office at 2116 5308. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Reply Slip 
 

Please return the completed Reply Slip to Special Needs Trust Office by fax or email on or 
before 16 March 2022 (Wednesday).  
(Fax: 2117 1451 / Email: sntoenq@swd.gov.hk) 
 
I would like to enroll for below SNT thematic talk: 
 1st thematic talk – conducted in Cantonese  2nd thematic talk – conducted in English 
(Please put a “” in the appropriate box) 

 
Participant details are as follows: 

Name :  Contact No. :  
Email address :     
 


